
Cuba is open!! 

Welcome back, we have missed you!!! 

 

 

After opening the Cayos (CCC, SNU, CYO) to international tourism on July 1st, 2020, Cuba’s government, 

along with the Ministry of tourism and Cuban Ministry of Public Health , as well as the recommendations 

from WTO and WHO, the tour operators partners and tourist organizations on the island, has 

implemented a complete and rigorous certification program with a  far-reaching  Health and safety 

protocols at all the hotels, non-hotel services, support services, transportation and all the companies of 

the tourism sector. 

The health and safety protocols include the use of PPE, physical distancing, meticulous and frequent 

cleaning and a trusted experienced medical team at each hotel monitoring the health of clients and 

staff.  

The documents and entry requirements remain the same, no pre-testing before you travel and No 

quarantine! 

At the Cuban airport, upon arrival, they will check client’s temperature and perform a Covid test to 100 

% of the passengers for FREE. Results are available in 24 hours. Clients that test positive are quarantine 

at the International Clinic that exists in every resort area.  

Masks are mandatory at the airport and on the bus during the transfer to the hotel. At the hotels all the 

protocols are in place for health, safety and physical distancing so no mask is required inside the resort. 

As the rest of Cuban airports are expected to open by the FALL, Canadian tour operators will resume 

their flights to Cuba as follows: Air Canada Vacations in September, Transat in October, Hola Sun (will fly 

in October with Transat and in November will start their own operation with OWG), Sunwing and 

WestJet in November. 

For additional information please contact Cuba Tourist Board: 

TL: (416) 362 0700 
E-mail: info@gocuba.ca  
www.gocuba.ca  
 

For bookings to Cuba, please contact your local travel professional  

mailto:info@gocuba.ca
http://www.gocuba.ca/

